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October 2023 
 
 
 
 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening -Thursday 12th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
On Thursday 12th October 2023 from 4.00pm – 7.00pm, we will be holding a ‘Parents’ Evening’ 
for parents of students in Year 11.  
 
This will be our first opportunity to meet face-to-face and will be very beneficial for you and your 
family. You will be able to discuss your child’s progress, attitude to learning and their next steps to 
achieve. Alongside this, you will be able to ask any questions you may have.  
 
The on-line appointment booking system is now available to access via a link on the school website 
(https://roytoncrompton.schoolcloud.co.uk). This will allow you to choose your own appointment 
time to meet face-to-face with respective teachers.  
 
If you are unable to attend on Thursday 12th October 2023, or you find there are no appointment 
times available, please do not hesitate to email the Year 11 team at: 
Sarah.Cavanagh@rca.e-act.org.uk or Phil.Noon@rca.e-act.org.uk to make alternative 
arrangements. 
 
I am sure you will agree it is absolutely paramount that your child has the best opportunities going 
forward. We value our parent partnership at E-ACT Royton and Crompton Academy, therefore we 
look forward to you joining us for this parents evening.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.    
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Noon                                             Mrs Cavanagh 
Pastoral Leader Year 11                  Year Lead Year 11                                         
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